
 

STAFF REPORT  

PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

Meeting: March 5, 2020 

 

Subject 

Satellite Community Garden Project. 

 

Recommended Actions 

Review the list of potential Satellite Community Garden locations, formed by individual 

Parks & Recreation Commissioners, for site visits and evaluations during the upcoming 

month. 

 

Discussion 

The City Council approved the Community Garden at McClellan Ranch at their February 

18, 2020 meeting.  $300,000 of the original funds were set aside last year for use in Satellite 

Gardens in other locations throughout the community.  At the February 2020 Parks & 

Recreation Commission meeting, the Commissioners were asked to identify a few 

potential locations in Cupertino for further evaluation by each of the Commissioners.  

That list of potential locations is attached and has been inputted into the form that will be 

used to evaluate each proposed site. 

 

 

Sustainability Impact 

No sustainability impact is associated with the receipt of this report, although there may 

be impacts when a Satellite Community Garden is constructed. 

 

Fiscal Impact 

There is no fiscal impact associated with the receipt of this report, although there will be 

fiscal impacts to the City when a Satellite Community Garden is constructed. 

_____________________________________ 

 

Prepared by: Randy Schwartz, Interim Parks & Recreation Director 

Reviewed by:  

Approved for Submission by:   

Attachments:  

A – List of potential locations for Satellite Community Gardens 


